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24 March, 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Year 9 Pathways 

Further to my letter of 10 March, I am now pleased to inform you that our Year 9 Pathways webpage has 

now been launched. Please click here to access the webpage on our website. Here, you will find 

● the 2022 Key Stage 4 Pathways brochure 

● a video explaining the pathways process and advising pupils how to make these choices 

● videos from each subject to tell you and your child what you need to know about each qualification  

● a list of the pathways choices in each option block 

● a link to the Google Form you will need to submit to make your final pathways choices 

You will also find a PDF of the Key Stage 4 Pathways brochure attached to this letter. 

Final pathways choices: Google Form: to be submitted by 8 April 

In order to make their pathway choices, each pupil will need to complete a Google Form. This approach has 

worked very successfully for the last two years and enables us to collect this data quickly and smoothly.  

The link to this form can be found on the Year 9 Pathways webpage.  

The form can only be submitted once so please ensure that your child takes their time and completes the 

form only when they are sure of their decisions. There is no advantage to submitting the form earlier as 

long as it is submitted before the final deadline which is Friday 8 April.  

Support and guidance 

Your child will have the opportunity to meet with a member of our senior staff to offer advice and guidance 

on making their pathway choices.  

In addition, if you have any queries regarding your child’s pathways, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

jmorgan@sjhs.newport.sch.uk. I will do all I can to support you and your child at this vitally important time 

in their education. It is only by working in partnership with you that we can hope to provide the very best 

educational experiences we can for your child.  

Best wishes 

J Morgan 

Deputy Headteacher 
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